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Larry Hultgren delivered a paper on “Treating Disorders for Which You Were Not Trained: A               
Bioethicist’s View” and participated in a panel discussion at the annual meeting of the American               
Academy of Pediatrics, Virginia Chapter, in Williamsburg, Virginia. He was also reappointed to the              
following committees at the Eastern Virginia Medical School: Conflict of Interest Committee, Institutional             
Research Board for Research Involving Human Subjects (IRB), and Institutional Animal Care and Use              
Committee (IACUC). 

 
 

Taryn Myers presented a poster on "Using MTurk to examine feminist           
beliefs and thin-ideal internalization in non-undergraduate women" at        
the annual meeting of the American Psychological Association,        
Washington, D.C.  

 

Maury Howard, PI, and Kevin Kittredge, co­PI, were awarded an NSF                     
Major Research Instrumentation (MRI) grant, “Acquisition of a GCMS to                   
enhance undergraduate research training in the natural sciences at                 
Virginia Wesleyan College.”  

 

Gavin Pate recently published two installments      
in his year-long collaboration with the artist       
Derek Fenner at Lantern Journal: "Jurassic" and       
"Notes from the Coming War". 

Wayne Pollock was recently    
elected to the National Academy     
of Recreational Therapists (NART). 

 

 

Tripp York co-edited A Faith Encompassing All Creation: Addressing         
Commonly Asked Questions about Christian Care for the        
Environment (Cascade Books). It is the third volume of The          
Peaceable Kingdom Series of which he is an editor. 

 
 

Got September-October news? Send it to dayone@vwc.edu. Links and photos are greatly appreciated. 
 

http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Flanternjournal.org%2F2014%2F06%2Fjurassic%2F&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNGXpkkZae18nUy0B-s7pUUdw-OYqQ
http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Flanternjournal.org%2Fcategory%2Fv3-i3-2014%2F&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNHuWcpyrWuE39aKMQf0NCBOVg6Xdw
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